
TOWN OF HANOVER 
550 HANOVER STREET, SUIT) 29 	 Troy B.G. Clarkson 

HANOVER, MASSACHUSETTS 02339 	 Town Manager 
781-826-5000 ext. 1084 

May 22, 2017 

Dear Citizen: 

Working cooperatively with the Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection (MA DEP), 
the Town of Hanover is providing notification of a temporary closure of town owned Conservation 
land on the trails located on the former National Fireworks site approximately between May 29 and 
June 30, 2017. The purpose of the closure is to restrict access as site prep work and cleanup work 
gets underway. 

This is a long awaited and welcomed milestone at this site. Town leaders, particularly the Board of 
Selectmen and the Fireworks Site Focus Committee, have worked tirelessly for several years to get 
us to this point. We are pleased that significant progress is being made and that actual cleanup has 
commenced. 

Signage will be posted at the trailhead located opposite of the entrance to Forge Pond Park on King 
Street and at other access areas throughout the property. Trespassing of these areas during this time 
is forbidden per the Hanover Police Department. 

For additional information please see the town of Hanover's website at: www.hanover-ma.gov  , or 
contact the town at an email set up just for this effort at: natlfireworkssiteinfo@hanover-ma.gov  
As always, my staff and I are available to answer any questions you have, please do not hesitate to 
call 781-826-5000 ext. 1084. 

Trey I.G. arkson 
Town Manager 
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